
 

E-NEWS 

Week of 11-8-21 

BLOOD DRIVE: If you signed up for the Blood Drive, please be sure to eat breakfast and drink 
plenty of water tomorrow morning before your appointment in the nurse’s office. Thank you for your 
donation! If you have any questions, please contact our school nurse, Ms. Clark, at 
aclark@hpaspart.org.  

FAMILY NIGHT: Join us for a free night of food, fun and information on Tuesday, November 9, from 
5 p.m. – 7 p.m. We will have a movie and inflatables for students and workshops for parents and 
guardians. Hot dog plates will be served at 5:00 p.m. Workshops are at 5:45 p.m. and 6:15 
p.m. Here are some of the sessions you can attend: 

• Reading, Writing, and Grammar Practice at Home 
• Montessori-style Instruction (Multi-Age) 
• Resilience During a Pandemic 
• Grizzly Gear - Student-Run Print Shop 
• Eureka At-Home Math Support 
• The Spanish Toolbox 
• Science Face Art 
• Supporting Reading at Home 

We will be giving out coupons for the school store, and the PTO will hold a silent auction fundraiser 
which includes items like a sauna blanket and basketball hoop. We will have a full schedule of 
sessions available for you Tuesday night. 

COMMUNICATION SESSION #2:  Parents and guardians who signed up for Communication 
Session #2 with Superintendent Sherman, please join us in the High Point Academy Library on 
Wednesday, November 10, at 8:15 a.m. We look forward to seeing you there! 

ROMEO AND JULIET:  Tickets are on sale for HPA's Romeo and Juliet performances: 

• Friday, Nov 19, 6:30 p.m. 
• Saturday, Nov 20, 3:00 p.m. 
• Sunday, Nov 21, 3:00 p.m. 

Be sure to purchase tickets online ahead of time to get the best seats and prices. 

• Advanced Online Tickets: 
o General - $7 
o Reserved - $12 

• Tickets at the Door: 
o General - $10 
o Reserved - $15 



For more information, contact Mr. Kenyon at dkenyon@hpaspart.org.  

 
HOLLY JOLLY CHRISTMAS MARKET: Don’t forget to save the date for our upcoming Holly Jolly 
Christmas Market to benefit the HPA Lego League. It will be held in The EXPO on Saturday, 
November 20, from 9 a.m. to 2 p.m. It will be a fun day of shopping with local small businesses, 
artisans, and crafters. We have a list of vendors on our website. You can also check out the event 
page Ms. Porter created on Facebook. Thank you for supporting our STEAM program. 

If you haven't set your clocks back an hour, don't forget to do it before tomorrow morning.  

Have a great week. We hope to see you Tuesday night! 

The HPA Team 

 


